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Thank you for taking time to listen to our concerns, 

I wish the elective officials who are actually for it, would put politics aside and actually
understand the huge impact it will have on small businesses in Oregon. Instead of getting this
big tax like they think they are going to, many small businesses like ours will either go out of
business or move to a more business  friendly state. If the cap and trade bill passes, with out
businesses how will they get the taxes for schools and veterans. Have you thought about the
long term effect it will have on everything that will be loosing tax money due to not having
these businesses around and the state of oregons economy with out successful business putting
money into the communities they live in.  

PUT POLITICS ASIDE, IF ITS SO GREAT FOR THE PEOPLE OF OREGON LET US
THE PEOPLE VOTE ON IT THE ONES THAT IT WILL ACTUALLY IMPACT THE
MOST. 

Thank you again for your time and caring about our concerns.

Nick Bottger
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